
 

From: GUY GULLION 
To: PlanningAgency 
Subject: Regarding Vacation Rental Ordinance 
Date: March 16, 2022 5:34:51 PM 

EXTERNAL 

Dear Planning Commission, 

My name is Guy Gullion. 16,600 Coleman Valley Road. 

I see no specific minimum requirements for width or pull outs allowing 2 way traffic  for firefighting access on 
private lanes with shared easements. Lots of standards for the vacation rental itself, but what about safe access and 
egress to this rental? Perhaps I have overlooked preexisting requirements. 

Thank you for your hard work. 

guy gullion 
707-483-8513 
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